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   December 8, 1965 
 
Dear Mr. Temianka, 
 
 I had to sit down and  
put my thoughts on paper. 
 We were privileged to  
attend the concert last  
Sunday, December 5, in the  
Music Center. 
 I had to tell you just  
how moved and inspired  
we were by your wonderful 
 
Chamber Symphony. 
 

The music of Bach  
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has always thrilled me  
and it’s so rare that we  
are exposed to an “All  
Bach” Concert. 
 
 As I am writing to you  
I’m listening to Bach’s Concerto  
for 3 Harpichords and strings  
in C. 
 Is there any way that we  
could be informed of other  
concerts that yourself and the  
Chamber Symphony will give,  
devoted to Bach, Vivaldi, etc?  
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Again, thank you for being  
the sterling musicians you  
all are in interpreting  
the music of Bach in  
the finest manner. 
 
 Gratefully yours for an  
inspiring afternoon! 
 
 Mrs. Edgar Friedman 
 


